
Stadt Monschau 
Luftkurort

Herzlichen Glückwunsch 
zur Geburt Ihres Kindes!



StädteRegion Aachen
Der Städteregionsrat
A 51 Amt für Kinder, Jugend und Familie
A 51.2 Jugendförderung und Prävention

Babybesuchsdienst
Zollernstraße 10
52070 Aachen

Anja Förster
0151/17 17 15 33
Monika Bittmann-Meiners
0172 / 2 77 17 08

E-Mail
anja.foerster@staedteregion-aachen.de
E-Mail
monika.bittmann-meiners@staedteregion-aachen.de
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Dear Family 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to the StädteRegion Aachen to you and your child 
and wish you all the best for your start in our Region!

The StädteRegion Aachen places great value on being family and child-friendly. This is why 
it is important to us that you and your child feel welcome and can get support if you need it.

Apart from helpful information, our employees of the Baby Visiting Service, Ms Förster and 
Ms Bittmann-Meiners, would like to give you a welcome bag in person. It contains information 
material about family and children as well as a small gift for your child. 

Of course, this offer is free of charge and voluntary. 

We hope that the welcome pack and the parents’ guide “Hello, here I am” will be of some help to you as you 
start life together with your child. 

You will find the time for the visit of our employee on the card. It would be helpful if you could tell our employees 
when you are available for a phone call. This will guarantee that you can be informed promptly if your appointment 
has to be changed. 

Many thanks.

Best regards,
Your

	

Dr. Tim Grüttemeier
(Metropolitan Region Councillor)
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